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POINT GREY SECONDARY SCHOOL

MUSIC DEPARTMENT
5350 East Boulevard

Vancouver, B.C. V6M 3V2

Telephone: (604) 713-8220   Fax: (604) 713-8218

www.pointgreymusic.com

Dear Parents/Guardians of Music Students,

This year we are planning to enter the Grade 9 Concert Band, Intermediate Strings, Concert Choir, and Jazz C in the Whistler Con Brio Music Festival, Thursday, April 21 to Sunday, April 24. The total cost for the trip is $550.00  The price includes 3 nights accommodation in Whistler, bus transportation, all breakfasts and dinners, and the Festival entry fee. The festival includes performances, adjudication,  various instrumental clinics, a gala concert Saturday night,  and the massed group performances on Sunday. Students will need money for 3 lunches. 
Because this is a festival, a balanced ensemble is required for all four groups.  If we do not have balanced ensembles, we won't be able to travel.  We need a firm commitment by Friday, October 30.  We realize that this is a short time to make such a commitment, but if we cannot commit they will give our spot to another school, as this festival is in demand by groups from across Canada. 
Thursday, April 21: 

Depart for Whistler after school. 

Friday, April 22: 

Concert Band and Concert Choir performances followed by  a clinic with one of the adjudicators.
Evening Jazz Bands

Sat. April 23:

Jazz C and Int. String performances followed by clinics.

Instrumental clinics throughout the day.

Concert Band and Choir will have an hour long workshop with one of the adjudication team. 

Evening gala concert.

Sun. April 24
Massed band and choir performances.

Depart for Vancouver after lunch.

Please send two cheques with your student's name on the front of the cheque:

1. Cheque #1 - $150: This is the initial deposit to secure our spot at the festival. 
2. Cheque #2 - $400: The second cheque for the balance can be post-dated to  Feb 1st.

You are welcome to write one cheque for the full amount (payable immediately) if that is easier.  Please make cheques payable to Point Grey Secondary. 

Have your son or daughter submit the cheques to their music teacher by November 7 along with the attached form.  Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 


Brent Taylor


Stephen Fleming

Taylor Bone
Return this form together with $550 (cheque or cash)
 I give my permission for 







 (student's name)

 to participate in the Grade 9 Music Tour from April 21-24, 2016.

     _________________     ____________________________________________

             date              


signature of parent/guardian
MEDICAL INFORMATION
******************************************************************************
MEDICAL ALERT    Please list serious items such as chronic conditions, allergies, etc. 




       as well as any medication your son / daughter is taking.

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

Emergency contacts (please provide two if possible):

1) Name: 






Relation: 




Daytime phone: 



 
Other phone:




2) Name: 






Relation: 




Daytime phone: 



 
Other phone:





